
 

PIAC Neighborhood Hearings 

 

Residents are invited to share input at PIAC hearings this summer. 

 

The City of Kansas City, Mo., Public Improvements Advisory Committee, also called PIAC, is asking residents 

for suggestions on potential City public improvements at a series of neighborhood hearings this June and July.  

 

PIAC comprises 13 members - two residents from each council district and a chairperson - who are appointed 

by the mayor and City Council. PIAC will use public input from the hearings to make recommendations to the 

City Council regarding both the citywide and neighborhood portions of the Fiscal Year 2014-15 capital budget. 

Project funding comes from the one-cent sales tax for public improvements. 

 

Past projects funded through PIAC include flood control, storm drainage, street resurfacing, bridge repairs, 

traffic signals, tree trimming and planting, and improvements to parks and trails. 

 

Upcoming neighborhood hearings are listed below: 

 

First District  

Tuesday, June 11, 2013, 6:30-8:30 p.m. 

Maple Woods Community College #132  

2601 N.E. Barry Road 

 

Thursday, June 13, 2013, 6:30-8:30 p.m. 

Kansas City North Community Center 

3930 N.E. Antioch Road 

 

Second District  

Thursday, July 11, 2013, 6:30-8:30 p.m. 

Northland Cathedral  

101 N.W. 99th St. 

 

Thursday, July 25, 2013, 6:30-8:30 p.m. 

Park Hill Education Center # 225  

7703 N.W. Barry Road 

 

Residents also may suggest a project by filling out a form. Visit www.kcmo.org/piac for an online form or call 

816-513-2826 for a paper form. The deadline to submit a suggestion is Aug. 31, 2013. 

 

Any person with a disability who desires reasonable accommodation to attend the PIAC neighborhood 

hearings may contact the City's 311 Call Center at 311 or 816-513-1313, or for TTY, 816-513-1889, or by 

email at 3-1-1.Call.Center@kcmo.org.  

 

For more information or media inquiries, please contact Rose Rhodes, Capital Improvements Program 

administrator, at 816-513-1322. 
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